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MEMORANDUM
TO:
Jean Fraser, Planner
FROM:
David Senus, P.E. & Ashley Auger, E.I.T.
DATE:
March 23, 2012
RE:
Harborview Townhouses, Conditions of Approval
Woodard & Curran has reviewed the Applicant’s response to the Conditions of Approval (Woodard & Curran Memo dated June 23, 2011) for the Harborview Townhouses located at 127-129 York Street in Portland, Maine. The project includes the construction of a new three story 4,160 square foot (footprint) building to house seven new residential units on an urban infill lot, along with associated site improvements. 

Documents Reviewed 
· Response to Comments Letter and attachments dated March 20, 2012, prepared by  Acorn Engineering, Inc., on behalf of Harborview Development, LLC.

Comments

· We request the City provide a determination on whether the applicant will need to obtain temporary construction easements and / or grading easements in advance of receiving approval to commence work on the site.  Refer to Applicant’s response to Item #2.

· The applicant has addressed all other comments contained in Woodard & Curran’s memo dated June 23, 2011.
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